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The Year in Review  
 
The Glaucoma Research Society of Canada 
(GRSC) held its first Annual Meeting of  
Supporters on Thursday, October 6, 2016  
at the CNIB Conference Centre in Toronto.  
  
In his opening remarks, President James 
(Jim) Parks welcomed supporters and 
thanked the directors and staff for their    
efforts during the past year, introducing 
those present. He reminded supporters 
about the change in governance after the 
2015 AGM, noted that the GRSC website 
was being redesigned and provided an    
update on the Societyôs finances.  
 
Jim noted with appreciation that in 2016 
GRSC received just under $54,000 from  
the Hazel Geraldine Ryder bequest.  
 
He highlighted the Societyôs participation    
in the Scotiabank Toronto Waterfront     
Marathon which in 2015 raised close to 
$62,000 for research, reminded supporters 
about the 2016 Marathon and introduced 
Dr. Mark Shaffer who spoke about the     
upcoming event.  
 
Jim thanked members and donors for their 
generosity which allowed the GRSC in 
spring 2016 to award 16 research grants 
totaling $300,000.  
 
He also thanked all those who made the 
Meeting of Supporters possible including 
volunteers, Katherine Body, Judy Chasson, 
Carolyn Cowan, Jake Eisen and Beverley 
Holtzman, and the CNIB and its staff for  
  

The Year in Review continues on back page ... 

Dr. Delan Jinapriya   

presented the 6th         

Albert Waxer Lecture  

Highlighting the 2016 annual Meeting of   
Supporters was the 6th annual Albert  
Waxer Lecture: Lasers in Glaucoma      
presented by  Dr. Delan Jinapriya,           
Assistant Professor, Department of      
Ophthalmology at Queenôs University and 
Medical Director of the Galen Eye Centre 
in Kingston, Ontario. In 2016, Dr. Jinapriya 
received GRSC grants in support of two 
research projects. 
 
In his lecture, Dr. Jinapriya focused on the 
use of lasers in diagnosing and treating    
glaucoma. He noted that the first applica-
tion of lasers in the medical profession was 
through ophthalmology, one year after the  
invention of the laser itself. He discussed  
how lasers are widely used now in diag-
nosing and treating eye conditions, ranging 
from the front part of the eye to the back. 
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Thank You Volunteers  

At the meeting, President James Parks thanked volunteers Beverley Holtzman, Katherine Body, Carolyn 

Cowan, Jake Eisen & Judy Chasson 
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